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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 9, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Thurs. 1/10  You are cordially invited to Mecha’s Winter Fiesta Dance “Twelve 

Corazones.”  It will be on Friday, February 15
th

 from 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. here at 

Sonora.  Ticket prices, sale dates, and more information will be announced in 

the next couple of weeks.  Save the date for the Winter Fiesta!   

Wed. 1/9  Hey, Raiders!  Come out to Room 401, Mrs. Higgins’ room, at lunch today for 

a Raiders’ League meeting.  We will be talking about this month’s service 

event.  See you all there! 

Wed. 1/9  Congratulations to the boys' varsity basketball team for their 60 to 17 victory 

over Buena Park last night.  The Raiders were led by Daniel Esparza with 18 

points.  Cameron Calcote added 13 points, and David Rosales had 8 points.  

We need all of you Rowdy Raiders to come out and support the boys' 

basketball team on Friday night as they take on La Habra.  Both teams are 

undefeated in League play and tied for first place.  The game begins at 7:30 

p.m. at La Habra. 

Wed. 1/9  Attention seniors:  Have you purchased your cap and gown yet?  Do you still 

have outstanding fines?  Now that we are in the second semester, graduation 

will be here before you know it.  If you need information on how to order your 

cap and gown, please see Mrs. Vorell at the Activities window.  We will begin 

checking with each senior who hasn’t ordered their cap and gown yet or who 

still has outstanding fines beginning next month, so make sure you take care of 

your cap and gown or your fines now.  Need help with fine problems?  There 

are options for fine payments, so come to the Activities window at break or 

lunch to find out what can be done.  Don’t delay!  Now is the time to take 

action.  

Thurs. 1/10  The Speech and Debate Club is open for students to compete at Northwood 

High School on Saturday, February 2
nd

.   Please come to Room 331 today at 

lunch for information or drop in at break time. 

Wed. 1/9  Congratulations to both the girls’ frosh/soph and girls’ varsity basketball teams 

for their convincing victories last night against Buena Park.  Great job, Lady 

Raiders!  Congratulations also to the girls’ varsity team for winning the Orange 

County Championships over winter break.  Good luck to all the teams on 

Friday as they take on rival La Habra. 
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